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CHILDREN’S SERVICES
Head Teacher 
(Boldon School)

L29-L35  

Number of Roll: 1048 
Required for September 2023, or sooner
Governors are seeking to appoint a talented and inspirational head teacher who will build upon the existing strengths of Boldon School and further develop an ambitious quality of education.

Boldon School was judged to be good by Ofsted inspectors in October 2019.  Since then, the school has continued its journey of improvement.  The success of this can be seen in the increase in pupil numbers that have nearly doubled over four years, resulting in the school being full, and oversubscribed each year.

This is an exciting time to join Boldon School.  Senior leaders and staff are committed to the school and work hard for the pupils in their care.  Personal development is outstanding.  Pupils are happy and thrive in a nurturing environment which supports their individual and sometimes complex needs.  When youngsters leave the school, they are confident, have courage and resilience to flourish, no matter where life takes them.  

The financial position of the school is improving, although there are still some challenges to be faced.

Governors are currently exploring options to join a Multi Academy Trust.  This is in its infancy and the newly appointed head teacher will be central to the decision.

Boldon School is looking for a dynamic, creative and innovative individual, with a proven track record of success.  You may be an experienced head teacher looking for a new challenge or a deputy head teacher ready for the next leadership step.  Governors are seeking to appoint someone with exceptional people skills, the ability to establish relationships with staff, pupils and families and further embed high academic standards.
Shortlisting:
Thursday 2 February 2023
Interviews:
Thursday 16 and Friday 17 February 2023
Shortlisted candidates will receive details of the selection process.

Applicants are encouraged to visit the school and may contact the Head Teacher’s PA on (0191) 5362176 ex 206, email: headteacherspa@boldonschool.org.uk to arrange this.  Enquiries regarding the role should be directed to Mr I Noble, Head teacher ian.noble@boldonschool.org.uk 
South Tyneside Council is committed to safeguarding and promoting the welfare of children, young people and vulnerable adults.  We expect all staff and volunteers to share this commitment and an Enhanced Disclosure and Barring Service (DBS) disclosure will be sought along with other relevant pre-employment checks.  

In line with the guidance in Keeping Children Safe in Education, schools may carry out an online search as part of their due diligence on shortlisted candidates.

To apply for this post please download and complete the application form which is saved in “Supporting Documents” and return this to jobs@southtyneside.gov.uk  

Closing date: Noon: Friday 27 January 2023
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